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March 15, 2016 
 
 
TO:  Chairs, Vice Chairs and Directors of Education 

- All Catholic District School Boards 
 
FROM: Sharon McMillan, Director of Communications 
 
SUBJECT: OCSTA Spring Regional Meeting Questions 
 
 
In response to requests from trustees, OCSTA’s Spring Regional Meetings will incorporate locally 
driven discussion questions into each of the 1.5 hour Regional Meeting sessions. To facilitate this, 
CDSB Chairs are asked to discuss with their respective boards, the top two questions or issues that 
are considered current priorities. 
 
Once those questions or issues have been identified, we kindly ask that they be forwarded to 
OCSTA – attention Ashlee Cabral (acabral@ocsta.on.ca) – no later than Friday, April 15, 2016. 
 
OCSTA’s Spring Regional Meetings will once again be held as part of the AGM & Conference. 
These concurrent sessions are scheduled to take place on Friday, April 29, 2016 from 2:00 – 3:30 
p.m. at the Blue Mountain Resort. 
 
Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
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